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OFFICIAL 

 

 

Birmingham City Council  
Health and Adult Social Care OSC 
17 October 2023  

Commissioner’s Review  
 

All members of the Council are aware of the Council’s financial position.  It is of 
significant concern that so many of the current savings proposals are red rated at this 
stage in the financial year.  That can only make the viability and deliverability of the 
required emergency budget a much harder challenge.  The Committee needs to 
establish, for the projects it has overview, why this is happening and make 
recommendations for improvement or mitigation so that any shortfall can be recovered. 

 

Comment only on the savings review report. 

 


